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Mr. Dunham became the Acting Assistant Director of the Federal Bureau of Investigation’s 
(FBI) Office of Congressional Affairs on November 28th, 2022. In this role, Mr. Dunham is the 
FBI’s top liaison with Congress and is responsible for implementing the FBI’s legislative 
strategy and overseeing all FBI engagements with Congress. Prior to this role, Mr. Dunham was 
the Section Chief for the FBI’s Office of Congressional Affairs, joining the Federal 
Government’s senior executive service in August of 2021. Mr. Dunham joined the Office of 
Congressional Affairs in 2012 and has held nearly every single job title in the office since that 
time. Mr. Dunham entered on duty with the FBI in 2010, working in the FBI’s Records 
Management Division. Before joining the FBI, Mr. Dunham worked as a paralegal in private 
practice. Mr. Dunham holds a master’s degree in International Diplomacy from Norwich 
University and a bachelor’s degree in Criminal Justice from the University of Delaware. He is 
married and has two children. 


